
 

Staff Report 

If this information is required in an alternate accessible format, please contact the Accessibility 
Coordinator at 905-623-3379 ext. 2131. 

Report To: General Government Committee 

Date of Meeting: November 29, 2021 Report Number: ESD-004-21 

Submitted By: Mariano Perini, Director of Emergency Services 

Reviewed By: Andrew C. Allison, CAO  By-law Number: 

File Number: [If applicable, enter File Number] Resolution#: 

Report Subject:  Master Fire Plan 

Recommendation: 

1. That Report ESD-004-21 be received for information. 
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Report Overview 

Pomax Consulting Inc. was awarded a contract to prepare a Master Fire Plan.  The Plan is 
now complete (see Attachment 1) and is being presented to Committee. 

1. Background 

1.1 The Organizational Structure Review conducted by Grant Thornton in 2019 identified 
the need for an external review of Emergency and Fire Services. Pomax Consulting Inc. 
was awarded a contract on November 24, 2020 to develop and deliver a Master Fire 
Plan.  

2. Discussion 

2.1 After a competitive bid process, Pomax Consulting Inc. was awarded a contract to 
complete the review and prepare a report. 

2.2 After consultation with municipal stakeholders and analysis of information collected, a 
report has been prepared and is attached to this Report (Attachment 1).  

2.3 A virtual presentation will be provided to Council on the outcomes of the Master Fire 
Plan by Mr. Jon Hambides, Pomax Consulting Inc. 

3. Concurrence 

Not Applicable. 

4. Conclusion 

It is respectfully recommended that Council accept this Report for information purposes.  

Staff Contact:  Mariano Perini, Director, Emergency and Fire Services, 905-623-5126 ext 2802 
or mperini@clarington.net. 

Attachment: 

Attachment 1 - Master Fire Plan report   

Interested Parties: Jon Hambides, Pomax Consulting  

Choose appropriate wording. 


